
AGL Gloucester Gas Project community update.
What you need to know about the Waukivory Pilot.

We want to hear from you.

Join AGL’s online community - YourSayAGL.com.au or follow us on Twitter @YourSayAGL

AGL is currently waiting for approval to start work on flow testing four wells drilled in 2012 as part of the Waukivory Pilot 
Program. The flow testing will provide valuable information about the gas, water and geology of the Gloucester Basin. AGL is 
required to undertake this activity to comply with conditions of our State and Federal approvals for Stage 1 of the Gloucester Gas 
Project.

Should approval to flow test be granted, you can expect to see increased activity and movements of trucks, rigs, employees and 
contractors around the local area. We will install sound and light barriers and continue our regular water monitoring program. We 
will also examine air quality during the flow testing and compare measurements with baseline readings we took last year.

Since 2009, AGL has been working in the Gloucester community, employing people from the area, holding information sessions 
about our work and participating in local events. We want to be a good neighbour and do everything we can to minimise our 
impacts on the day-to-day life of the community. 

As always, if you have any questions about the Gloucester Gas Project call our local Community Relations Manager, Karyn Looby, 
on 1300 799 716 or send an email to klooby@agl.com.au. 


